
SFU Ed Review, 2016 

Dear Friends and Colleagues,  

 

We are pleased to release our 2016 issue featuring articles and creative works from 
faculty members and graduate students in SFU’s faculty of education.  

Our ongoing mission is to make visible the scholarship of our diverse faculty, and to 
offer graduate students an opportunity to gain experience with the peer review process 
as authors and reviewers. 

In the new year, we will be switching to a continuous submission cycle, meaning you can 
submit your piece at anytime during the year. The review process will take 3 to 4 months 
from the date of submission.  

If you have any questions, or would like to learn more about how to get involved with 
the Ed Review, visit our website or contact us at sfuedreview@gmail.com.  

We hope you’ll have a lovely holiday season, and look forward to receiving your 
submissions in the new year. 

 

All the best from your editorial team, 

 

Dominic Trevisan  
Poh Tan 
Marco Espinoza 

 

	
  


